
 
CHARVILLE ACADEMY 

SANTA’S GROTTO 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to let you know that Santa is on his way! 
 
Santa will be visiting Charville on Wednesday 6th December during the school day and at our Winter 
Wonderland after school. 
 
A visit to Santa will include a trip to the grotto, a chat with Santa and a gift. This will be charged at £5 
per child and payable via ParentPay. Please make payment if you wish your child to visit Santa 
during the day. Payments will remain open until 9am Tuesday 5th December.  
 
There will also be the opportunity to take your child to see Santa after school at our Winter 
Wonderland and take photos.  
 
All classes will be allocated a time slot; we do appreciate that not all families celebrate Christmas so 
may not wish to see Santa. If your child is not visiting Santa they will remain in class and will be fully 
supervised. 
 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Dunmall, Mrs Trotter, Miss Dickson and the PTA 
 
 
 

Charville Academy PTA Registered Charity No 1125902 
 
 
 
 


